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Year 2 
SUMMER TERM 

 
Welcome back to Maple Class for the summer term.  We hope that the information 
included here will help you to know what is planned this term and how you can best 
support your child. The class will continue to be taught by Mrs Sandland and Mr Lavis. 
Monday        AM:     Mrs Sandland 
                     PM:      Mrs Sandland 
Tuesday       AM:     Mrs Sandland 
                     PM:      Mrs Sandland and Mr Lavis 
Wednesday  AM:     Mrs Sandland 
                     PM:      Mr Lavis 
Thursday     AM:     Mr Lavis 
                    PM:      Mr Lavis 
Friday          AM:     Mr Lavis 
                    PM:      Mr Lavis  
 
Reading / Phonics 
The children are expected to read at least 5 pages of their school reading book 5 
times a week.  Children should now also be completing extra reading as often as 
possible using, e.g. library books, recommended reads. Please discuss the books with 
your child rather than just listening to him/her read.  There is a set of questions on 
the website for you to use.  Please ask if you need any additional help with this.    
Reading diaries will be checked on Mondays.   
 
PE 
PE sessions will be on Mondays and Thursdays.  Please send the children into school in 
their PE kits and ensure earrings are removed on these days  
 
Homework 
Homework will be given out and expected back in, completed, as follows; 
Maths   -   Friday 
Spelling   -   Monday 
Grammar  -   Friday 
 
Curriculum 
Here are our topics for this term.  
Literacy: Hamlet (William Shakespeare)   The Hodgeheg (Dick King-Smith) 
Maths:   Addition, subtraction, multiplication and division  
Science:    Animals including humans         Plants 
Computing: Online safety     Effective searching  
Geography: Food for thought 
Art: Henri Matisse 
DT: Dips and Dippers 
RE: Hinduism/Islam 
 
Assessments 
Teachers carry out ongoing assessments all the time and adjust their teaching/lessons 
to ensure that children are understanding what is being taught.  In addition to this 
the children sit more formal ‘tests’ each term so that we can see how well they have 
understood and can remember what has been taught. 
 
Please ensure your child has a water bottle for use in school. This will need to be 
taken home regularly and cleaned.  
 
Mrs Sandland and Mr Lavis 


